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22nd Session of the Working Group for UPR 
Interactive Dialogue on Report of Belarus

Mr. President,
We welcome the delegation of Belarus and thank them for the presentation of their national report. 
We commend continuous efforts of Belarus in the UPR process, and we wish to convey our appreciation for the commitment that the Government of Belarus has expressed toward carrying out the previous recommendations. We welcome their engagement with non-government stakeholders in preparations for the 2nd cycle of the UPR. On this point, Serbia recommends the government of Belarus to enhance its interaction with human rights organizations, as well as to continue working on mechanisms of consultation between the government and civil society, including enabling more effective involvement of the civil society in preparation of legal acts.

Serbia commends the endeavours of Belarus in the fight against trafficking in persons, in particular the adoption of Trafficking in Person Act.  In this respect we would recommend to build upon the existing structures and strengthen the protection of victims of human trafficking, but also to address the root causes of this phenomenon and involve preventative measures. 

         In Belarus' efforts to improve the status of women in economic, social and cultural spheres, Serbia recommends further efforts toward adoption of a comprehensive anti-discrimination law, concerning, in particular, institutive actions to tackle the issue of violence against women.
We wish Belarus all success in implementing the UPR recommendations
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